

# **MME TaskForce**

## **NetMeeting 20111213**

### **Agenda with Minutes**

# MME TaskForce Meeting – Agenda

**13.12.2011**

**10:00 - 12:00**

**(GMT+1)**

- Introduction
- Figures
- MME 2.0 update
- MME 1.6 and 2.0 strategy
- MME-Forum: Additional codes
- Date and place of the next meeting



# Introduction

## Participants:

- Uwe Carstensen
  - Dirk Vetter
  - Paul Wellicome
  - Sebastian Rings
  - Peter Derpmann-Hagenström
- Faurecia
  - IAT
  - MIRA
  - MeasX
  - Volkswagen



# Figures

## Dummy figures

E1, E2, ER -> <http://www.iso-mme.org/forum/viewtopic.php?f=70&t=201>

H3, HF, HM -> <http://www.iso-mme.org/forum/viewtopic.php?f=71&t=198>

Y2, Y6, Y7, YA -> <http://www.iso-mme.org/forum/viewforum.php?f=73>

S2 -> <http://www.iso-mme.org/forum/viewforum.php?f=72>

## Vehicle (and other not dummy) figures

-> <http://www.iso-mme.org/forum/viewforum.php?f=77>

Signs: ☐ ☒ ☒

# Figures - Comments

Dummy figures: -> RibEye and IR-TRACC locations will be added to H3 and S2 figures on separate pages

E1, E2, ER -> E2 ready

H3, HF, HM -> H3 ready; HF can be prepared by Paul

Y2, Y6, Y7, YA -> Y2 ready; Y6, Y7 and YA can be prepared by Paul

S2 -> Peter clarifies the Iliac/Ilium forces

Vehicle (and other not dummy) figures: -> all figures ready except:

VEH\_T1 -> move the position borders for 1 and 3 close to section 5

SEAT\_2 -> add lower tether for seats mounting backward to drive direction

# MME 2.0 update

## – integrated updates

- ✓ The generic data type *reference* is described more precise. -> check usage of ASCII(95)
- ✓ The codeextension *\_LOCT* for local transducer data is not be allowed to ommit.
- ✓ In the moving image information *Data origin* is substituted by *Data source*.
- ✓ The time offset between movie and transducer data is integrated. -> add remark for the sign
- ✓ The data structure *StaticData* is changed. -> change *Group* to *Index* in the example
- ✓ Coded lists for *Type of test* and *Regulation* are introduced. -> instead of *combined* allow comma separated list of values

## – discussion

- ✓ Naming rules for test reports -> add comment in the maindocument 6.3.6
- Additional subdirectory for export-channels ? -> Sebastian posts it to the forum
- usage of the coded lists: Coded list for *Subtype of test* ? -> waiting for feedback
- Should the character set ISO 8859-1 be reduced ? -> prepare a proposal

# MME 2.0 questions

- Dummy build level

- > The Dummy build level has to be stored as descriptor value for *Dummy subtype* in the occupant information file (see RED A 1.3.3.4).

- Difference between documents and reports

- > Documents and reports are described in the Maindocument Chapter 6.3.2 and 6.3.6.



# MME 1.6 and 2.0 strategy

- **MME 1.6** (accepted by the WG3) → documents have to be prepared by the next meeting
  - RED A → ready
  - RED B → Dirk prepares it from the DB
  - RED C → Dirk integrates new figures which are finished at the next meeting
  - RED D → Peter prepares a ,copy' of the 1.5 version
  - RED E → Dirk integrates the changes
- **MME 2.0** → Maindocument and RED A have to be prepared by the next meeting
  - Maindocument → Peter integrates the comments
  - RED A → Peter integrates the comments
- **Distribution**
  - End of January the MME 1.6 documents have to be published via ISO-server!
  - End of January the MME 2.0 documents have to be distributed for the ISO voting process!



# MME-Forum – Additional codes

- ☐ ISO Codes for RibEye™ Multi-point Deflection Measurement  
-> wrong codes in BOXBORO Software; codes have to be integrated to the figures
- ☒ free motion headform impactor  
-> item closed
- ☐ Battery Voltage Codes  
-> status?
- ☒ New MainLocations for ECE-R14 devices  
-> item closed
- ☐ channel codes of tracking datas  
-> see vehicle figures
- ☒ New Main Location SUUN for Suspension Unit  
-> item closed
- ☐ Coding for upcoming MIL SID Dummy (EM?)  
-> should be moved to the dummy section Euro SID (E1,E2,ER); status?

Signs: ☐ ☒ ☒

# MME-Forum – Additional codes

☐ Pedestrian Impactor Codes

-> status?

☐ New Fine Location 1 Code „IS“ = Impact Sound Sensor

-> status?

☒ Proposal for new MainLocation CASH

-> item closed

☐ 1157 Child Restraint coding

-> status?

☒ New MainLocations for Step and Seat Lower Cross Member

-> item closed

☐ Physical Dimensions

-> status ?

☐ Proposal for new FineLocations 3

-> BB, PF accepted, HE in conflict with HH

☒ Proposal for new MainLocations

-> item closed

Signs: ☐ ☒ ☒

# Next meeting

- Date:

- > Thursday 19th January 2012 10:00-12:00 (GMT+1)

- Place:

- > netmeeting; Peter prepares invitation;

- > the next personal meeting should be in the beginning of the next year;  
proposals for the place via forum

